
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 11th June 2021  

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY 

 

 
 

Term 6   
 

 
Week 2 

 
Monday 14th June 
Dolphins Class Forest School 
3:00—4:00 Starfish Sports 
Club 
 
Tuesday 15th June 
Dolphins Class—Swimming 
3:05-4:05 Stingrays Sports 
Club 
 
 
Wed 16th June 
3:05-4:05 Jellyfish Sports 
Club 
Sand Dollars —Swimming 
 
 
Thursday 17th June 
9:00—10:30am  Y6 Bubble 
Sports Session 
1:30 —2:30pm  YR Bubble 
Sports Session 
3:00—4:00 Seahorses Sports 
Club 
5:00pmY6 Camp Out 
 
Friday 18th June 
Year 6 Fun Day with 1pm—
Optional early pick up  
 
 

Week 3 
 
 
Monday 21st June 
Jellyfish Class Forest School 
Tempest Class Photos 
3:00—4:00 Starfish Sports 
Club 
 
Tuesday 22nd June 
3:05—4:05 Stingrays Sports 
Club  
Dolphins Class—Swimming 
 
Wed 23rd June 
3:05-4:05 Jellyfish Sports 
Club 
Sand Dollars—Swimming 
 
Thursday 24th June 
3:00—4:00 Seahorses Sports 
Club 
 
Friday 25th June 
 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Birthdays this Week & During Half Term 
 

Belated Happy Birthday to: Oliver T,   

Savannah, Deepanshu,  Ruby C & Prakriti 

We hope you have had or are still to have 

a wonderful day  

It’s Term six already—how did that happen?! 
It is beginning to feel a little bit more normal in school this term.  

Whilst we still have all the procedures and routines in place to protect 
bubbles, it was so lovely to welcome small groups of parents to our 

Bubble Sports sessions this week.  Thank you to all those that were able 
to come.  It has been lots of fun—if a little hot!  

 HOUSE points  
 

This week’s resulTs:  
Connaught:      410 
Redoubt:           396 
Kearsney:        393 
Burgoyne:        390  

 SUPERSTARS!  
Our superstars this week are:  Nancy, Niwahang, Iman, Abishka, Max, 

Ayrton, Aurora, Ayaan, Kyle, Lilia, Alicia, Charlie C, Ethan S, Nerissa, 

Ningsam, James, Jason, Douglas & Faye 

CONGATULATIONS!         Well done all of you!  

Writer of the week  
The nominations this week are: 

Rayaan, Melyn, Oliver W, Jason, 

Dolphin’s Group & Aasthik 

 

The winner is: Dolphin’s Group 
 

Well done!  

Parent Consultation 
Thank you to all those parents that have made ‘Zoom’ appointments to meet with their 

child's class teacher.  It is so important that we work collaboratively with you to help your 
children make the best progress they can, particularly in the challenging circumstances we have 

found ourselves in over the last fifteen months.   If you have been unable to make an          
appointment, please get in touch with your class teacher to arrange one.   

 Looking at next year, we are exploring the possibility of continuing with virtual                 
consultations.  The benefits are clear; lack of need for childcare, flexibility of appointment 

times and Service personnel can attend if away, to name a few.  However I am keen to explore 
your views.  With this in mind we will be putting a survey together via School Spider soon to 

gauge your opinions.  Thanks.  

RSE  
Following on from my email last term, this term your child will be learning about       

relationship and sex education in an age appropriate way.  If you would like to discuss 
the contents of these sessions, please contact either their Class Teacher or myself.   

Thanks.   

Parent Conduct 
It has been brought to my attention that a very small minority of parents are using offensive    

language whilst on the school grounds and around young children.  I do not expect this of our 
parents and am saddened to have to raise it as an issue.  Please be mindful of the language you 

are using whilst on site. Thank you.    

ONE WAY SYSTEM  
Please can all parents remember that we still 
operate a one way system for drop off and 

collections.  Please ensure you use the correct 
gates, even if it is a little out of your way.  We 
have these procedures in place to protect your 

children, our staff and you.   
Thanks.  


